
We understand that many people have concerns related to the devastating Los Angeles fires.  
Below are key points shared by Montecito Water District’s General Manager Nick Turner:

Water Supply is Robust and Reservoirs are Nearly Full. 
The 3-year water supply outlook is favorable due to two years of abundant rain and planning for 
resilience. Key points on District preparedness:

•	 Eight fully operational reservoirs keep 10 million gallons at-the-ready during fire conditions, 	
and access to regional reservoirs more than doubles this capacity. 

•	 District infrastructure is in service, operational, and continuously monitored. 

•	 Backup power generators are in place to activate automatically upon power failure, 	
averting water service interruptions.  

•	 880 public fire hydrants District-wide are maintained regularly in collaboration with 		
Montecito and Carpinteria-Summerland Fire Protection Districts. 

•	 Staff closely monitors weather and adjusts reservoir levels based on changing conditions. 
Dedicated personnel are equipped to respond quickly and make system repairs if needed.
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Drought is Here Again. 
Dry conditions increase fire risk. Public water 
systems are built to supply water for fighting 
fires in residential areas of limited scale, not 
large-scale fast-moving wildfires, and may not 
be sufficient under all conditions.

Community safety is a team effort—please stay 
alert and take every precaution to stay safe.

Montecito Water District:
ANSWERING  
COMMUNITY CONCERNS

Scan to Learn More

www.montecitowater.com


SMART REBATES

montecitowater.com/rebates

SMART METERS
Register  | Sign up for alerts  | Save

Get Started Today!
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WATERWISE GARDEN 
RECOGNITION CONTEST

Coming Soon! 

WaterWiseSB.org/GardenContestMontecito Water District

District Receives
TRANSPARENCY 
CERTIFICATE OF 
EXCELLENCE
Montecito Water District was presented the 
District Transparency Certificate of Excellence 
in December 2024 by the Special District 
Leadership Foundation (SDLF) in recognition of its 
outstanding efforts to promote transparency and 
good governance. To receive the award, Montecito 
Water District demonstrated the completion of 
essential governance transparency requirements, 
including conducting ethics training for all board 
members, properly conducting open and public 
meetings, and filing financial transactions and 
compensation reports to the State Controller 
in a timely manner. SDLF is an independent, 
non-profit organization formed to promote 
good governance and best practices among 
California’s special districts through certification, 
accreditation, and other recognition programs. 
This new award extends the District’s prior 
recognition for Transparency received in 2019.
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